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I am Eleanor Linn. My husband and I live at 1321 Forest Court, a residential property
that we have owned and lived in for more than 30 years. I am adamantly opposed to this
Zoning variance request for the following reason.

Granting this request would result in a grave injustice to me. By denying me the required
buffers that R-zoned residential properties are entitled to have under the A2D2 zoning
ordinance, my house would be squashed up against a very large (145 feet high) building
only 6 feet away from my property. The petitioners outrageously claim that the trees in
my back yard already serve as a buffer and that the short distance between my house and
my back fence is sufficient for providing an interface with anything that might be built on
their property. MY PROPERTY CHARACTERISTICS HAVE NOTHING TO DO
WITH FULFILLING THEIR ZONING REQUIREMENTS.

The staff report rightly states that “if the variance is approved...[there would be no]
transitional buffer between the D1 and the lower density housing to the south and east.

Approval of this appeal would therefore not “result in substantial justice being done,” in
the language of criteria c), it would result in substantial injustice to “the rights of others
[namely me] whose property would be affected by the allowance of the variance.”

For the Board to approve a zoning appeal, you must find that the five criteria have all
been affirmatively met. Since this request does not by any means meet criteria c), their
request should be soundly rejected by all of you.





